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Honorable Senate Committee on Health Care, 

I am writing in support of SB704.  The importance of health care is paramount in the 

health of our citizens of the state of Oregon.  By having a Universal Health Care 

Governance Board, this will ensure that all Oregonians are protected and afforded 

equal health coverage without disparities.  A healthier Oregon will improve economic 

growth, mental and physical stability and stature and will improve the lives of 

generations to come.  I urge your support for Senate Bill 704.  Thank you for allowing 

my testimony on this very important subject. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Collins 

Warm Springs, Oregon 

Senate District #30 

House District #59 

 


